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Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Sirs:

Money is the life-blood of our economy. The state of Connecticut is already so anemic as to be at the point of death. To
draw more blood will surely make it die. Do not impose more taxes but rather lift the ones that already exist.

Leave the taxpayers' hard-earned income in their pockets. Do not take more from us. It is only as the citizens go about
their lives, pumping money into the economy, that Connecticut will ever have the hope of recovery.

Ken Brooks <pbcibc@gmail.com>
65 Old Lantern Road
Danbury




